

## Congress of the United States House of Representatives Washington, D.C. 20515

Anna G. Eshoo Eighteenth District California

April 28, 2021

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro, Chair House Committee on Appropriations H-307 The Capitol Washington, D.C. 20515 The Honorable Kay Granger, Ranking Member House Committee on Appropriations 1036 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chair De Lauro and Ranking Member Granger,

I am requesting funding for Traffic and Safety Improvement Along the Alameda de las Pulgas Corridor in Fiscal Year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Atherton, located at 150 Watkins Avenue, Atherton, California 94027. The funding would be used for improving traffic flow and safety features along the Alameda de las Pulgas corridor, including near Las Lomitas Elementary School. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Anna G. Eshoo Member of Congress